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JOINT STREETS & TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE / BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday March 27, 2018 Chaminade High School, West Hills 

Revised March 28, 2018 
 

Those in attendance were:  Anthony Brosamle, Ivan Blume, Thomas Booth, Dan Brin, Steve Kallen, June Leary, Ann Marie, Heidi Manning, Steve 

Randall, Myrl Schreibman, Ron Sobel, Gil Solomon, Steve T., Joan Trent, and Brad Vanderhoof.  
 

Committee Co-Chair Anthony Brosamle called the meeting to order at 7:48 PM.  A quorum was established. 
 

The February 2018 minutes were approved. 
 

Numbers refer to agenda items: 
 

3.  Chair Comments:  None 

4.  Public Comment:  Steve T. introduced himself and described an ongoing problem with flooding at the entrance to an alley off Vanowen and 

Woodlake. Tree roots have buckled the pavement and sidewalk. The flooding happens when it rains but also during dry months from yard runoff 

and swimming pool maintenance. The stagnant water has a strong sewage odor and may be a health hazard. Anthony suggested contacting LA 

County Vector Control regarding the standing water. Ivan will work with Steve T. to investigate possible remedies. 

5. Saticoy and Woodlake Crosswalk:  Steve R. will continue to work on this issue. 

6. Vision Zero:  Anthony reviewed the Vision Zero plans for Springfest. Steve K. distributed two documents with examples of utility box artwork, 

‘http://glendaleca.gov/government/departments/library-arts-cultu…,’ and ‘https://google.com/search?hl=en&tbm=isch&source=hp&biw=1.’  

7.  Speed Humps:  The application period has closed. Anthony stated he has no information concerning how many applications for locations in 

West Hills were submitted. 

10. LAPD Volunteer Surveillance Team:  Anthony explained the formation of a group is still in the research stage. 

11.  Recent Serious Accidents:  Ivan suggested traffic signal delays could be effective and his observations are that very few intersections in West 

Hills employ them. Anthony asked Committee members to familiarize themselves with the term ‘road diet.’ 

8. RV Complaint on Wyandotte:  No update. Item tabled. 

9. School Drop-off and Pick-up Locations:  No update or action taken. 

12. Metro Bus Layover Locations:  Item tabled. 

Committee Co-Chair Anthony Brosamle adjourned the meeting at 8:45 PM. 
 

The next meeting of this committee will be held on:  Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 7:30 PM, Chaminade High School Condon Center, second floor 

conference room.  


